
Recommendation from the Review Team regarding Dave Lloyd’s service on the SLT. 

 

Dave is clear that he no longer feels called to SLT. He is willing to stay on SLT until Margreta returns from 

the West Coast. He does not see letting go of his responsibilities as Seekers Secretary, leading Martha’s 

Mob, supporting the Children’s Team, serving as Moderator of L&T, and offering various assistance to 

T&S t& CC as needed and as he is able.  

During our meeting with him, he reflected on what it means to be a healthy Christian community, saying, 

“Healthy Christian communities are made up of 3 generations – the children, who are the future; the 

parents or middle group, who get things done; and the elders, who are the generation of memory. A 

church that is missing one of these generations is not very healthy.”  

We recommend the following two actions: 

• Stewards should form a search team for a new member of SLT immediately.  

• Stewards should address Dave’s concerns around building a healthy multi-generation church as 

soon as possible. 
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